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Applicant Outreach Summary 
 

Formal consultation was not conducted as the outline plan was previously approved and the 
proposed revisions do not fundamentally alter the plan in terms of use, density or transportation 
network. The landowner and developer, Brookfield Residential, has kept the community 
informed of the future Stage 1C development and regularly consultants with residents regarding 
their experience living in the community as summarized below:  
 

 Updates on the phasing of development in Livingston are periodically posted on the 
Livingston Homeowners Association’s website and include any proposed refinements to 
outline plans.  

 Brookfield conducts annual livability surveys to determine if the services and amenities 
provided are meeting the needs of residents.  

 Brookfield posted a large map in the Homeowners Association’s building which shows 
the latest anticipated layout of the community including the proposed outline plan.  

 The marketing materials for prospective residents includes the proposed outline plan.  
 

In consideration, the proposed outline plan has been shared widely with existing and future 
residents to keep them informed of modifications of this portion of Livingston.  
 
 


